
SUNY Cobleskill 

Student Government Association 

Meeting Minutes 

March 6, 2018 

 

Attendance: 

Advisor: Jeff Foote 

Officers: Roy Garrett, Josh Foust, and Angelica Armlin-Sorgen 

Members: Shannon Perrone, Serene Boronow, Abigail O’Brien, and Shiloh Jakowlow-Dahlhaus. 

Guests: Veronica Collazo, Callie Maxim, Taylor Clerkin, Alijah Gibbs, and Ed Asselin.  

 

Roy Garrett called the meeting to order at 12:33 p.m. 

 

Open Floor 

Shiloh Jakowlow-Dahlhaus explained that the Cyber Security club is going to be filling out 

liability waivers so that no crimes will be committed and he wanted to know is Student 

Government wanted a copy of the waivers. Shannon Perrone explained that the Health and 

Wellness committee is starting a commit to quit program to help students quit smoking.  

.  

Approval of Minutes 

Shannon Perrone made a motion to accept the minutes from February 27, 2018. Serene Boronow 

seconded the motion, there was no discussion and the motion was passed.  

 

Executive Board and CAP Reports 

Roy Garrett explained that Empire of Change was given $150.00 in CAP money.  

 

Committees 

Elections: Nothing to report from elections committee.     

Constitutions: The idea of an Ultimate Frisbee team was brought up at the meeting.  

Finance: Nothing to report from finance committee.   

Public Relations: Nothing to report from public relations committee.      

 

Old Business 

Student Assembly 

Roy Garrett explained that registration for the conference was paid for and that Mariah Meachem 

will be the voting delegate for SUNY Cobleskill.  

American Student Government Conference 

Roy Garrett explained that Barb Sprouse is interested in being the advisor for the conference. 

 

 

 

 

 



New Business 

New Member Orientation 

Jeff Foote explained that a new member orientation will be conducted on Tuesday at 6:00 pm in 

the Student Leadership Chamber or the Student Life Center. The time will be spent going over the 

role of Student Government and answer any questions that new or future members might have.  

Handbook Planner Survey 

Roy Garrett explained that a survey will be sent out to evaluate how students use the planners.  

SGA Elections 

Roy Garrett explained that elections for the 2018-2019 Student Government elections will be held 

soon and that all the positions are open.  

Meal Plan Survey 

Roy Garrett explained that a meal plan survey was created to be sent out to students but was 

wondering if anyone at the meeting had any questions on the survey. Taylor Clerkin asked in Coby 

Cash would be brought back and was wondering if there could be a question asking if students 

preferred flex points or Coby Cash. Shiloh Jakowlow-Dahlhaus asked if Downtown Dollars were 

taxed, Roy Garrett answered him stating that Downtown Dollars are taxed. Abigail O’Brien asked 

if there was a way to break about question 9. Callie Maxim if a question could be made with 

prepared meal plan options to see which one students preferred. Callie also brought up the idea of 

seeing what was important and not important to students in the terms of meal swipes and flex 

points./  

Concerns and Announcements.  

Charity Volleyball 

Charity Volleyball will take place on March 28 in Bouck Ballroom at 6:30pm. 

Diversity Grant 

Applications are due on March 6 and will be coming out soon from the office of student 

development.  

Pizza with the Presidents 

Pizza with the Presidents will take place on March 15 and April 19 at 5:00pm, location to be 

decided.  

Philadelphia Trip 

Tickets are still on sale for the Philadelphia trip on March 10.  

Alternative Spring Break 

Applications are available. 

ASD Help 

The first ASD is on March 9 at 10:45 am in Upper Champlin.  

 

Adjournment 

Shannon Perrone made a motion to end the meeting; Serene Boronow seconded the motion, the 

meeting adjourned at 1:25 pm. 


